
Recorded Lessons: School Protocol 

 

 

 

From today (Monday 18th January 2021), teachers 

will be uploading short recorded videos to support 

your child’s learning even further. 

In order to protect our staff and keep all members 

of our school community safe, please can we ask 

that you follow the guidelines as set out below: - 

 Please do not save the recordings on any 

device 

 Please do not share the recordings with 

anybody outside of the class community  

 Be kind; the recorded videos are designed to 

enhance remote learning further by engaging 

and motivating all of our children. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation. 


